MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director
Neighborhood Planning and Zoning Department

DATE: February 5, 2009

SUBJECT: C14H-2008-0038, John Henry Faulk House, 1812 Airole Way

Staff requests a postponement of this case to March 12, 2009 to further investigate the
possibility and appropriateness of a local historic district in this area, which was

developed by prominent local builder A.D. Stenger in the mid - to late 1950’s.

If you have any additional questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 974-2387.
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